April 14, 1976

Colonel David L. Waldron
Base Civil Engineer
Headquarters 416th
Combat Support Group (SAC)
Griffiss Air Force Base, New York 13441

Attention: DEEE/L. Maggi, PE/3210

Dear Colonel Waldron:

This is in reply to your correspondance of March 12 regarding a Moon tree for planting at the Fort Stanwix National Monument.

I am pleased to advise you that we have obtained one of the Moon Trees, a sycamore, for planting during your dedication ceremonies.

The tree will be shipped from the Forest Service nursery via air freight to Albany, on May 3 and will be available to you anytime after that date.

Please let me know what arrangements we should make to transfer the tree to you.

Sincerely yours,

Barton E. Zeh Principal Forester

BEZ:pb